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Key Dates
● Monday 26th June: 

Music Showcase 
● Tuesday 27th June: 

Substance Abuse 
Parent Workshop

● Wednesday 28th 
June: School 
closed -Eid-ul-Adha 

● Friday 30th June: 
Summer Fair

● Wednesday 5th 
July: NEU Strike

● Thursday 6th July: 
County Lines 

● Friday 7th July: NEU 
Strike

● Parent Workshop
● Monday 10th July: 

‘Meet The Teacher 
Day’

● Tuesday 11th July: 
Reception 
Graduation show 
(10:45 - 11:45)

● Monday 17th July: 
Yr 6 Leavers Show 
(2:30 - 3:30)

● Friday 21st July: 
Last day of the 
academic year - 
1:30pm finish & no 
clubs

Dear Parents & Carers,
 
We hope that you have been enjoying this glorious 
weather!

Be Healthy Week has been a great success & the children 
have enjoyed learning how to grow healthy & strong. The 
children had the opportunity to share & celebrate their 
learning in achievement assembly today with the whole 
school. Please ask them about their learning over the 
weekend. 

Bygrove’s first ever Going To Work Day was inspired by 
Ameerah in Y4. She proposed that there should be a 
special day about ‘going to work’. We thought this was a 
fantastic idea & Atera worked hard to make this happen. It 
was a brilliant day & the children enjoyed hearing about life 
as a doctor, lawyer, speech & language therapist & even a 
helicopter pilot! Everyone had the chance to share their 
dreams & goals for the future too. Thank you to the parents 
who came in to talk about their occupations. We can’t wait 
to build on this year’s success & would love more parents to 
get involved. 

The school will be closed on Wednesday 28th June for Eid 
al-Adha & we look forward to celebrating with the children 
on Thursday 29th. The children can come to school in their 
special Eid clothes ready for the parties!

We also have our annual Summer Fair to look forward to 
next Friday. Please collect your children from their 
classrooms at 2.30pm & join us for an afternoon
of fun!

Best wishes & enjoy the sunny weekend, 

Fiona

http://www.bygrove.org.uk


Dining Hall 
Helper of The 

Week:

Y4 - Afsheen - 
well done!

Attendance 

Y5: 100%

Well done x5!

Summer Fair
Our Raffle prizes 

include…
❏ 43 inch TV
❏ £150 cash
❏ £100 cash
❏ Summer 

Hamper
❏ £50 ASDA 

Voucher
❏ x4 Halfmoon 

Theatre Tickets
❏ x2 Greenwich 

Picturehouse 
Cinema Tickets

❏ Fruit Basket
❏ Toys
❏ Games 
…and many 
more!



EYFS Sports 
Day

The EYFS children 
had a fantastic time 
during Sports Day! 

The children showed 
off their impressive 

balancing, throwing 
& jumping skills. The 
parents got into the 
Sports Day spirit with 

a race too! Thank 
you to all of the 

parents who came 
to cheer the children 
on & show support.

Sports day 
Winners!

1st place: Blue 
Team 

2nd Place: Yellow 
Team

3rd Place: Green 
Team

Well done to all 
who participated!



Fun Run
The whole school went out to 

Bartlett Park to participate in the 
Fun Run, as a part of Be Healthy 
Week. All the children and staff 

members joined in!



Inca 
Explorers
Inca Explorers 

showed 
incredible 

determination 
during last 

week’s session 
on the high 
ropes. Well 

done! Thank you 
to the staff at 

Fairlop Waters for 
a brilliant 

afternoon.

Year 5 
As part of their PSHE 
learning this week, 

Year 5 were 
learning basic first 

aid. They practised 
putting their 

classmates in the 
recovery position if 
they found them 

unconscious.



Going to Work Day
Bygrove first Going To Work Day was a 

great success! The children enjoyed 
hearing about life as a doctor, lawyer, 
speech & language therapist & even a 

helicopter pilot! Everyone had the 
chance to share their dreams & goals 

for the future too. Thank you to 
everyone involved! 



EYFS Going 
to Work Day

For Going to 
Work Day this 

week, we have 
transformed the 

EYFS 
playground. We 
have a police 
station, salon 
and doctors 

surgery to name 
a few! The 

children have 
loved exploring 

the different 
occupations.



Year 2 Be Healthy
As part of Be Healthy Week, Year 2 have 

made some healthy snacks that could 

help build a balanced diet. We made 

awesome avocado crackers, fun fruit 

bowls and delicious dips.



Year 5 
The Year 5 children enjoyed a trip to Victoria Park 

as part of their geography learning. They carried 

out some fieldwork & conducted a land-use 

survey of the local area. This term they are 

learning about the impact of human settlements 

on the natural environment.



Join us!
We are thrilled to 
invite you to our 

school's upcoming 
Music Showcase 
on June 26th. This 
event promises to 

be a celebration of 
our children’s' 

musical talents and 
a memorable 

experience for all.

We encourage you 
to arrive at 2:15 PM 

to secure good 
seating before the 
showcase begins 
promptly at 2:30 

PM.

Help 
wanted!

Our Summer Fair 
preparations are 
underway  but 

they can be made 
better with your 

help!

Our target is to 
raise £1,650 so 

together with your 
help, we can 

reach this.









Places available!
Do you have or know someone with a child born between 

1st September 2019 - 31st August 2020?

Apply now via www.eadmissions.org.uk

They can start with us in September 2023

We also offer places to rising 3-year-olds to start nursery a 
term after turning 3 years old!

Please contact the school office on 020 7538 4925 or email 
admin@bygrove.org.uk

Click the link below for more information

Nursery admissions 2023

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/education_and_learning/schools/school_admissions/nursery_school_admissions.aspx
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Hall Hire 

Price: £45 per hour
£50 deposit required at booking and only refundable after 

the event.

Availability: Most weekends and weekdays in the school 
holidays up until 10pm.

Car Park Space: 6 cars maximum.

8 double tables with benches attached and 40 chairs. 
Playground use up until 8pm.

No alcohol allowed.

Please let us know if you would like to hire out the hall for 
birthdays, Mehndi parties, family gatherings, Eid parties 

and other events.

Contact Christina Maynard to arrange a viewing via 
admin@bygrove.org.uk or call 0207 538 4925

mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk

